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Pre-Process Media Release - PGP Final Placements 2024     

 

IIM Ahmedabad- 29th January, 2024 

 

Dear all, 

 

Greetings from IIM Ahmedabad! 

 

IIM Ahmedabad is set to conclude an exciting lateral placement process, showcasing 

significant achievements and future endeavours in the corporate sector. This year, we witnessed 

exceptional participation from leading firms like Microsoft, Amazon Finance, HCL Software, 

Navi Technologies, FinIQ and many more, with FinIQ leading the charge by offering an 

impressive (11) number of positions. 

 

As we eagerly anticipate the Final Placement Process for our PGP program, set to commence 

on the 6th of February, 2024, we are proud to continue our unique cluster-cohort-based 

placement approach. This method, tailored to the specific needs of both our students and 

recruiting firms, allows for a more focused and efficient placement experience. In keeping 

with the evolving times, we are continuing with the hybrid model, offering both in-person 

and online interactions to suit the preferences of our esteemed recruiting partners. 

 

The schedule for this grand event is as follows: 

 

Cluster 1: February 6, 2024 

Cluster 2: February 9, 2024 

Cluster 3: February 12, 2024 

 

Additionally, the Final Placement Process for our PGP-FABM program is scheduled on 

February 9, 2024.  

 

We understand that there will be considerable interest among your readership across India and 

abroad regarding the placements at IIM Ahmedabad. Therefore, we will continue our policy of 

proactively reaching out to the media by issuing a press release following each cluster. This 

will be released on the IIMA website around 10:00 PM on each of the cluster days mentioned 

above for Clusters 1, 2 and 3. The consolidated report will be shared later. The reports will be 

accessible at the following link:  

 

https://www.iima.ac.in/academics/media-releases 

 

We kindly request your patience and support in awaiting these official releases. We earnestly 

request that you refrain from trying to gather information from unofficial sources, as it 

will only lead to misinformation and speculation. We are immensely grateful for your ongoing 

interest and support in our students' journey and look forward to sharing more about their 

success stories with you. 

 

In case of any urgent queries, please reach out to Aban Dodum Padung, Placement Media 

coordinator (only after 10:00 PM on Placement days) at +91 6009954021 

or media.placement@iima.ac.in. 

https://www.iima.ac.in/academics/media-releases

